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September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Annual Nasal Flu Vaccine to Primary School Age Children.  
 
The School Nurses are due to visit primary schools to offer the Nasal Spray Flu Vaccine to protect your 
child against Flu.  Flu can be an unpleasant illness and can sometimes cause serious complications. 
 
Vaccinating your child will also help protect more vulnerable family and friends by preventing the spread 
of Flu.  The vaccination is free and is a quick and easy spray up the nose.  Even if your child had it last year, 
it is recommended to have the Flu Vaccine again this year. 
 
You can read more about this vaccine at https://www.gov.gg/schoolnurses or 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/child-flu-vaccine/  
 
We recommend you read the leaflet ‘Protecting your child against Flu’ and the Nasal Flu Vaccine Product 
Information Leaflet available at these websites before completing the enclosed Consent Form and 
returning to school.  
 

The School Nurses are due to visit: 
 

………………………School 

On 

………………………………..Date 

 

Please return the Consent form to school by ……………………………………………   
 
If your child becomes wheezy, has a bad Asthma attack, or has started oral steroids for their Asthma after 
you return this form, please contact the School Nurse team at Lukis House on Tel No: 707368.  A School 
Nurse will be available in school on the day of immunisation from 8:30 am to discuss any queries. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
School Nursing Service 
Children and Family Community Services          
 
 
Enc: Consent Form 
 

 

The information you will provide on the consent form is required for the School Nursing Service for the purposes of administering immunisations 

in schools. This information will be processed in line with the Data Protection (Bailiwick of Guernsey) Law, 2017.  For full details of our Fair 

Processing Notice and how we look after your data please visit: www.gov.gg/hscprivacy    If you don’t have access to the internet please contact 

us and a paper copy will be provided. 

Lukis House 
Grange Road 
St Peter Port 
Guernsey 
GY1 2QG 
+44 (0) 1481 707368 
www.gov.gg/schoolnurses 
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